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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Warm greetings from CCC&TSPM.
As new infections of COVID-19 decrease significantly in China, from this week all co-workers of CCC&TSPM return to work in office. CCC&TSPM provide everyone with personal protective equipments like masks and hand sanitizer. The logistical staff will measure and record everyone's body temperature every morning. In China, the companies, factories and organizations resuming work are taking all kinds of measures to protect their workers.

There is an old saying in China: The grace of dripping water should be reciprocated by a gushing spring. Now China is working closely with the rest of the world to provide assistance and experience and has provided 83 countries and international organizations with emergency assistance to battle the novel coronavirus.

We have much feeling for the people in all those countries affected by the virus. And we believe, with love, pray and support from each other, we can be strong even in the darkest time. 


Many prayers,


Fran

